DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
TRAINING SQUADRON TWENTY-SEVEN (VT-27)
411 BATAAN ST SUITE A
CORPUS CHRISTI TX 78419-5245

Todd and Christine Waldron
14718 Aquarius St
Corpus Christi TX 78418

February 6, 2001

Mr. J and Sons Construction, Inc
PO Box 18279/3910 Berlet
Corpus Christi TX 78480

Dear Mr. J, Damren, and Staff,

Chris and I would like to take a moment of your time to attempt to convey to you the appreciation and satisfaction
we have experienced with your company while building our new home on Padre Island. The entire experience, from
out initial walk-in to your model, through the planning, and uitimately building of our home, was extremely
impressive. Our confidence in your company's timely procedures and quality of work was such that we were
extremely at ease throughout the entire process. 1 am sure that state of mind, while building a home, is very atypical
for many people as they build just because of the sheer size of the endeavor. Your professional staff and genuine
concern for a quality product were key factors in our confidence in your company.

Our home is now complete and we could not be happier with its construction. We feel extremely blessed with our
beautiful home, and of course, who can complain about the beautiful sunsets out here on Padre Island. I can easily
say throughout the building process, final inspections, and upon completion, we have literally had numerous
contractors, city inspectors, and local residents tell us we had chosen the best builder in the area to build our house.
When a city building inspector not only approves your construction, but at the conclusion of his inspection tells the
prospective owner he has chosen the area’s best builder to construct his home, I’m not sure there is a better indicator
of the quality of work.

Mr. J, Darren, Sandy, Tom, and the rest of the “Mr. J” staff, this letter and our verbal appreciation could never
express our level of gratitude towards your concern for customer, professionalism, “welcoming” business
environment, and personal dedication. It has been an absolute pleasure. As the sayings go, “our door is always

”

open,” and “our house is your house.” Thank you for an extremely satisfying endeavor.

Sincerely,

a1l

Todd S. Waldron




